TOWN OF HAMILTON
SPECIAL MEETING
TUESDAY, MAY 10, 2022

Chairman Blaine Lee called the special meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, May 10, 2022 for the purpose of reviewing the bids received for the new town hall facility which had been opened earlier today at 10:00 a.m.   Roll call found Chairman Blaine Lee, Supervisors Kevin Hoyer and Paul Degenhardt, Treasurer Katie Reding, Dean Olson, Steve Knudson, Jeremy Tomesh and Clerk Sara Schultz present. 
After considering all of the bids that were received, it was recommended to reject all of them. Degenhardt moved to approve this recommendation and Hoyer supported the motion with a second.  Motion carried.  We may look into changing a few plans of the design we had considered, bidding in phases or bidding by buildings.  At this time, we intend to take bids again in November.  Degenhardt motioned to adjourn the meeting at 7:17 p.m. while Hoyer seconded the motion.

                                                                                                                          ______________________
                                                                                                                          Sara Schultz, Town Clerk
